Community Preservation Committee

Minutes of November 17, 2021

Attendance: Mr. Wagner, Mr. Powell, Mrs. Hahn, Mr. Wilkes
and Mr. Bartlett

Call to order 6:10

Four applications were received for the 2022 grant year. The
Hatfield Historic Museum, Mill River Pedestrian Bridge, Smith
Academy Park Pavillion, and Smith Academy Walking Path
projects have been submitted for consideration.

The Hatfield CPA has accrued a considerable ability to fund
current projects due to higher levels of state input and limited
applications over the last two years. The expected balance of
all accounts after the next local CPA taxation should exceed
$1,800,000. Approved grants that have not yet been spent
equal approximately $400,000, leaving $1.4M available for
new projects. Debate on this year’s application will begin on
December 15.

Adjourn 6:55
M: Powell S: Hahn



